

WS13 7NB **Tel:** 01543 263446 & 263487

08 October 2021

School Lockers

Dear Parent/Carer,

I'm sure you be aware by now that the new areas of school are fully open. Over the last few weeks, we have been distributing new school lockers into these areas and are in a position to allow pupils to access them.

Lockers will be zoned into different year groups and there will be a limited number available for pupils to use. The zoning of lockers will be:

• Year 7 & 8: New Pupil Entrance

Year 9: Maths Block

Year 10: Outside HU5 & 6Year 11: Outside SC7

Sixth Form: Outside HU3 & 4

Due to restrictions in accessing lockers in 2020/21, any parent/student who purchased a locker last academic year will be provided a locker <u>free of charge</u> this academic year. We will automatically allocate a locker to you.

Locker payments for anyone else wishing to purchase one can be made via parent pay from **Tuesday 12th October**. There are a limited number of lockers available for each year group. We will be offering these remaining lockers on a first come, first serve basis. All lockers will be available for pupil use after October half term.

Disposal of Old Lockers

The older lockers in school will be disposed of in the coming weeks. Lockers that will be removed from school are numbered S1 to S88 and 73 - 168. If any pupil still has any personal belongings in them, please ensure they are removed by Friday 22^{nd} October.

If you have any queries or questions regarding this, please contact the school at office@netherstowe.com

Yours faithfully

A Shaw

Mr A. Shaw

Deputy Headteacher

Email: office@netherstowe.com Website: www.netherstowe.com Twitter: @netherstowe











